
 

 

 

 

To State Water Resources Control Board Members, 

 

We are writing in firm opposition to the proposed flow amendments to the San Joaquin 

River.   We feel the proposed changes will have a significant effect on people and communities 

in the San Joaquin Valley.  Making serious changes to the river that affects the lives of so many 

people is questionable at best,  but to make these changes when there is no evidence that shows 

these changes will even create the desired outcome is plain irresponsible.  As leaders in this 

valley, your first responsibility should be the well being of the lives of the PEOPLE of this 

valley.   

 

Again, we strongly urge you to oppose these proposed changes. 

 
Best Regards, 

 
Ron Nydam, 
John Nydam 
 

Waterford Irrigation Supply, Inc 
P.O. Box 200 
Waterford, CA 95386 
rnydam@sbcglobal.net 
209-874-1386   
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Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-29-13

mailto:rnydam@sbcglobal.net

